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13th September 2019 
 
 

This week the children have:  

 Recognised numbers to 100000 

 Revisited Roman Numeral numbers to 1000 

 Created delicate trees using wire and beads for DT 

 Started to study the book ‘Hurricane’ by David Weisner 

 Written amazing descriptions of the force of a hurricane 

 Produce nature-inspired art in the style of Andy Goldsworthy 

 Began our French for year 5 ‘Introducing ourselves’ 

 Had our first House Meetings where we elected our captains and learned our house song. 
 

Next week we shall be: 

 Rounding numbers to 100,000 

 Using digital maps to locate our local area 

 Discussing and suggesting changes to improve our own personal health for PSHE 

 Discussing changing negative thoughts into positive thoughts for PSHE 

 Using figurative language in our writing 

 Continuing our Ukulele lessons 
 

Homework 

Spellings 
Spellings for the week have been set in class today (13.09.19) and the children will have a chance to work on them in school and at 
home. They will be tested on Fridays. 
Times tables 
Please remember to use Times Table Rockstars as a way to improve and maintain accuracy of recall in times tables. Times Tables will 
be tested on Wednesdays. 
Topic Homework 
There will be no maths or English homework task this week. Instead, we would like the children to keep a simple diary of what they 
eat and drink for breakfast, lunch and tea over the weekend. If they would like they could make it into a chart or table. Don’t forget 
to add any snacks or extra drinks that get consumed during the day. It would be great if the children could bring this into school with 
them each day next week and we can use them during our PSHE lessons. 

 

Further information and Key Events 

Attendance Ted and Punctuality Pup 
Well done Class 5 for winning Ted and Pup for our class last week. We have started the year really well. 
Wonder Wall and Certificates 
Well done to those children who received certificates in celebration assembly this week. We are very proud of you. Also to those 
children who have made their way up the Learning Ladder during the day. 
Newspaper 
If you have newspaper at home, please send it in to school with your child. It is very useful for art lessons. 
PE Kits 
Our Tuesday PE time has changed to a Monday. Please remember kit for Mondays and Fridays and ensure that earrings are removed 
or taped up.  
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
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Look out for details about our school coffee morning which will be held on Friday 27
th

 September 2019. 

 

Have a lovely weekend - The Year 5 Teaching Team. 


